
The Diocese of Joliet will return 
to Navajo Nation for a two-week 

mission focused on construction and 
outreach from June 1 to 14, 2024. 

The Diocese of Joliet has been putting 
faith into action—through intentional 
service and solidarity with the poor—in 
Chinle, Arizona, for 20 years. 

The Office of Mission is seeking 
parishioners (18+) willing to help local 
area families with light construction 
work. No experience is necessary, but 
a heart willing to serve is required! 
Missionaries stay on the campus of Our 
Lady of Fatima, and the trip will include 
a pilgrimage to New Mexico’s Loretto 
Chapel and it’s “miraculous staircase.” 

An informational meeting on the 
mission trip will be held at 7 p.m. on 
Wednesday, January 17, 2024, at the 
Blanchette Catholic Center in Crest Hill 
(16555 Weber Road). 

Questions?  
Alex Buldak 
Mission Lead  
abuldak@dioceseofjoliet.org 
(815) 221-6256
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